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08 May 2024
Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)
Request ID: FOI601922352

Thank you for your request for information relating to Section 65 of the Local Government Finance
Act 1992.

You have requested the following information:

1. How does the Council consult with the business community under Section 65 of the Local
Government Finance Act 1992 and which organisations are contacted? Plus details of any
meetings and who attended? With a timescale of the municipal years for 2021/22; 2022/23
and the current municipal year 2023/24.

In terms of the Budget Consultation, information is incorporated into our Business Newsletters
which would have advertised the survey to complete and also several dates of workshop sessions
both online and face to face that anyone could register to attend. This would be the same process
in all the years enquired about. All information was also heavily promoted via our social media
channels.

Budget Consultation sessions have been held with the Coventry Chamber of Commerce Branch
and information would have been shared via their own channels to promote the sessions. Sessions
have been held on 2/02/24 and 27/01/22. Attendees were not recorded and therefore we are
advising you as per Section 1(1) of the Act that that this information is not recorded/held by the
Council.

Responses are not attributed to any one organisation.



2. What contact has the Council had with the Federation of Small Businesses during the
period referred to under 1 above. Has the FSB been invited to participate in any relevant
consultations and meetings, if so what was the topic. Did the FSB respond?

During the time period quoted in your request, the Economic Development Service has held
regular meetings with FSB (monthly on average) to discuss key issues affecting local small
businesses and key emerging support requirements. In these meetings, the FSB will articulate key
concerns or opportunities facing its members.

The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

For information, we publish a variety of information such as: FOI/EIR Disclosure Log, Publication
Scheme, Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request — email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance



